Hello Lambton class

Well it's been a couple of weeks now since our school closed and a week since nearly every
school in the UK closed. I've really missed each and every one of you and | often think about
what you are all doing. | hope you are well and staying indoors, in your garden or having
exercise outside once a day. | have been tidying my garden in readiness for warmer weather
that we'll hopefully get.

| wonder if you're all managing to do some schoolwork for at least an hour each day.
Remember to learn the division as well as the multiplication when practising tables. Also, if
you've finished both your reading books, then you could look for other texts in your house
that you can manage, such as newspapers, magazines, recipe books etc. Also, if you have a
'screen’, there'll be lots of stories etc online (but don't spend too long looking at a

screen ). Also check out Bullion Lane Primary School website. New information/ideas are
uploaded weekly.

Remember to stay safe, look after your family and enjoy your time together. Remember to
keep your room tidy! Take care children.

Mrs Gray



